
From: Lori Petre [mailto:lori.petre@azahcccs.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 2:32 PM 
To: (CRF) Mike Ferguson; (MCC) Cassie Leavitt; (SHCA) Amanda Pizzolanti; CMDP Jason Winfrey; MCP - 
James Maguire; Gilman, Patricia; Rodd J. Mas; Ryan Thomsen; Pawlowski, Amy Chriswell; Reynoso, 
Carlos J; Lynn Lingwell (DDD); Sherry Wince (DDD) 
Cc: Quast, Christina; Zollars, Rhonda; Aker, Gina 
Subject: Communication Regarding PA, NP, CNA 80/AS Modifers 
  
Please see the attached communication that will be distributed today and posted to the AHCCCS 
web page.   
  
In addition to the information included in the communication please note the following: 

• Please be flexible with this processing as noted; 
• If any additional updates to codes for dates of service prior to 9/1/19 are 

identified please continue to use the RTRU process on the Medical Coding 
page and we will get these updates made as quickly as possible.   

  
As always any questions let us know.  Thanks. 
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